
Principal’s Message . . . . 

    

Welcome Stallions to the 2017-2018 school year!  We are all so excited to begin 

a new year.  Caddo Middle Magnet has been a busy place this summer with 

upgrades to our facilities, new paintings around the building, welcoming new 

staff, and implementing lots of new programs. 

 

We have been busy in Stallion Country these first two weeks!  All 1,240 of our 

students have been sorted into Houses.  We are so excited about #CMMUNITY. 

The idea is to build a community atmosphere at our school.  The kids and adults 

will have fun, play games, and get to know each other during House Days.  The 

Houses will also perform acts of kindness/community service throughout the 

year.  Another aspect is a friendly competition between the Houses with 

fundraisers, community service, and school service.  At the end of the year, we 

will have a House Celebration and name the winning house.  The main idea is to 

give everyone on our campus a sense of belonging and purpose.  Please go to 

middlemagnet.com or herdthenews.com to watch our House video. 

 

August 21st was a great day of adventure at CMM!!! We had over 1,400 

students, parents, and staff outside to watch the eclipse.  Mrs. Pomeroy 

organized this last spring, and we ordered our glasses then.  This was a sight 

many of us had never seen before. 

 

We are now working with Southwood High School to provide supplies for the 

victims of Hurricane Harvey.  We are collecting water, food, personal items, and 

cleaning supplies.  As the Houston area begins we rebuild, we will adopt a 

school to help with supplies, books, monetary donations, etc.  

 

We are all so excited about this new school year and can’t wait to see all of the 

wonderful things our students will accomplish! 

 
 

 

 

 

 


